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Feedback wanted: Army housing survey out for Carlisle Barracks

By Thomas Zimmerman 27 April 2018

Check your e-mail now for a link to the survey, from CEL & Associates.

The Office of the Assistant Chief of Staff of Installation Management and
the U.S. Army Installation Management Command G4 (Housing) have
launched the Army Family Housing Survey for on-post and leased housing
residents at garrisons today, April 26.

Check your e-mail now for a link to the survey from CEL & Associates. If
you do not receive it on April 26, 2016 contact the Army Housing Office at
717-245-4959/-4823/-4951 (DSN is 242), or email to
usarmy.carlisle.imcom-atlantic.mbx.imne-clb-

"Your feedback about your experiences while residing in Army-owned or
leased housing is critical to shaping the future housing and services
provided by the Army, " said Lt. Gen. Gwen Bingham, assistant chief of
staff for installation management. The purpose of the survey is to receive


mailto:usarmy.carlisle.imcom-atlantic.mbx.imne-clb-pwh@mail.mil

in on-post and leased Family Housing.

"We need your candid feedback," said Lt. Gen. Kenneth R. Dahl,
commander IMCOM. "All surveys are confidential, and your frank feedback

will ensure your voice is heard."
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